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We want to know your views on the new strategic policy statement (SPS) to the
Water Services Regulation Authority (Ofwat).

This document sets out the government’s strategic priorities for Ofwat’s
regulation of the water sector in England.

It will replace the previous SPS that was issued to Ofwat in 2013.
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